
WORKSHOP ON ‘CHECK PLAGIARISM WITH DRILLBIT’ 

 (DATED: 26th OCTOBER 2023) 

 A REPORT  

Workshop on ‘check Plagiarism with Drillbit’ was held at Central Library 

UPRTOU, Phaphamau, Prayagraj on 26
th
 October 2023. As per tradition of the 

University, Workshop began at 11:30 A.M. by the arrival of the chairperson of the 

workshop Prof. Seema Singh, hon’ble Vice Chancellor. She offered flowers to 

Goddess Saraswati in the presence of  all Directors, Faculty members, and staff 

members at this occasion. 

 

Dr R J Maurya, convener of the workshop welcomed the chairman of the 

workshop Prof. Seema Singh Vice Chancellor UPRTOU by presenting her floral 

bouquet and also he formally welcomed of dignitaries and participants present on 

the workshop. 

 



Dr R J Maurya explained the working of Drillbit Software through live 

presentation. The step by step process of checking Plagiarism was explained by 

him. Discussing the software from very initial stage i.e. creation of account on the 

software to the inclusion of the document in the repository was thoroughly 

explained with the help of live screen. The queries were also answered in between 

the session and those were properly answered and addressed. All participants 

actively participated and were very keen to know about the process and 

functioning of software. 

 

After the completion of the presentation, at the end; Prof. Seema Singh 

Vice- Chancellor in her  presidential address, said that this workshop will benefit 

not only the faculty members of  UPRTOU but it will  also benefit the organization 

in near future . She further added that plagiarism free from literature will increase 

the good quality of the work. She emphasized that the adherence of software 

strictly to bring the good quality research work in the University. She also 

appreciated the endeavor of the library for organizing such a knowledgeable 

session and congratulated the library personnel’s for organizing such a successful 

workshop.  



 

Dr Gyan Prakash Yadav proposed the vote of thanks. In his thanks giving 

address he praised Prof. Seema Singh  for always  encouraging  to conduct such 

type of workshops leading to betterment of  the  organization  with proposition of 

the  thanks to all participants, supporting staff, session happily  ended. 

 

 


